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Lord Mayors Announcements 

Events and Visitors

There have been a number of Royal Visits in the last month, the Lord Mayor & 
Consort attended the Annual Investiture & Centenary Service of the Priory for Wales 
(St John Cymru - Wales) at Llandaff Cathedral on the 23rd June in the presence of 
HRH The Duchess of Gloucester;  on the 2nd July they attended the Kizuna Japan & 
Wales Design Exhibition at the National Museum of Wales in the presence of HRH 
Prince of Wales and then on the 4th July the Lord Mayor attended the National 
Service of Thanksgiving to celebrate the 70th Anniversary of the NHS in Wales in the 
presence of HRH The Prince of Wales.

On the 27th June the Lord May was inducted as an Honorary Member of the Rotary 
Club and planted an oak tree to commemorate 100 years of Rotary in Cardiff.   

The Lord Mayor and Consort attended the Welsh Singers Showcase Final Concert 
held at St David’s Hall on 30th June,  the Welsh representative for the following 
year’s BBC Cardiff Singer of the World was selected. 

On the 9th July he Lord Mayor was inaugurated as Honorary President and Pro- 
Chancellor of Cardiff Metropolitan University at a graduation ceremony for students 
from the Cardiff School of Education & Social Policy.

13th July – The Lord Mayor and Consort attended 

A ‘Wales National Srebrenica Memorial Day Commemoration’ was held on 13th  July 
to commemorate the Srebenica Genocide, when more than 8,000 mostly Bosnian 
Muslim men and boys were murdered. 

Lord Mayors Charity – Noah’s Ark Charity Tiny Lives Appeal

The current fundraising total stands at  £2,806 with further events planned; 

 26th July - Cricket Match at St Fagan’s Cricket Club, tickets £20 for players, 
£5.00 for spectators.

 29th July - Salmon Luncheon Fundraising Event at Marleigh Lodge, Tickets 
£25.00. 

 16th September -  Noah’s Ark Family Fun Walk starts at 10:00am from the 
Norwegian Church. All are welcome. 



The Lord Mayor is also delighted to announce that the Waterloo Foundation has 
pledged £10,000 for the Lord Mayors Charity which will be paid into the fund during 
the new year.

Information on donating to the Noah’s Ark Tiny Lives Appeal can be found on the 
Cardiff Council Website www.cardiff.gov.uk or to book tickets for events log onto the 
Noah’s Ark Tiny Lives  Appeal Just Giving Page.

http://www.cardiff.gov.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/chfw/lordmayorofcardiff

